
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

SOCKS! was created by a Paediatric Doctor to increase knowledge and awareness of 

online safety in Primary School children, after seeing a number of adolescent patients 

struggling with the effects of cyberbullying. The majority of online safety teaching 

currently focusses on secondary school pupils but a pilot study, conducted on 180 

children in Years 5/6, showed that 30% already have a social media profile and 11% of 

children admitted that they have friends they only know online. 

This SOCKS! workshop is designed to be a 

one-hour long, thought-provoking 

teaching session to initiate discussion 

around various aspects of online safety.  

The group scenarios discuss: 

1) grooming and escalation of blackmail 

2) cyberbullying and harm from online 

comments  

3) sexting  

 

This guidance (taken 

from ‘Internet 

Matters’) highlights 

the importance of 

talking about online 

safety, giving help 

and support when 

Key message for teachers: Talk to the 

children regularly about the online world 

and be an available, non-judgmental, ear 

for them to talk to. 


